
The Organizing Committee for SAfA 2020 hopes that this finds you and your families 
well in the present difficult situation. It had been our hope that it might still have been 
possible to hold the 25th meeting of SAfA on schedule this September, but regrettably 
this no longer seems possible. Following discussions in the recently created CMC 
(Covid Matters Committee) it has therefore been decided to postpone any face-to-face 
components of this year’s meeting until (provisionally) August 2021. Further 
announcements will be made on this site and via the SAfA listserve regarding the 
timing of the conference.  
 
Reservations for accommodation made directly with St Hugh’s College can be 
changed, using code KX35543, without cost for the new dates of the conference in 
2021 when these are finalised. However, if you wish to cancel your reservation then a 
cost in the order of £ 10 will apply. 
 
Registration charges for the conference can be carried over without cost to 2021 or 
alternatively reimbursed, although this will involve some delay given present 
circumstances. Requests for any reimbursement should be addressed directly to the 
Organizing Secretary at peter.mitchell@arch.ox.ac.uk 
 
With our best wishes for the health and safety of all of you and your families, 
 
The Organizing Committee for SAfA 2020 


